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Our Christmas Fair is fast approaching and the PTA elves have been
busy behind the scenes, but now we need your help!

We are looking for volunteers who would be able to run a stall on
the day of the Christmas Fair. If you are able to help then please see
Mrs Berridge and add your name to our volunteer list.

We already have some fantastic prizes for our raffle but if you or
someone you know works for a local company that may be able to
donate a raffle prize then please get in touch! 

Did you know you can support us and
raise money every time you shop online?

And the best part? It doesn‘t cost you a
penny!!

Scan the QR code to sign up, and when
you  shop you‘ll earn us a free donation! 

 Christmas Fair

24th November - Tuck Shop and
Uniform Sale

8th December - Christmas Fair

Keep your eyes peeled for a very
special visitor in December!

Upcoming Events Payment Cards

 They are priced at £4 each and will
give you a bonus game for free!

You can now purchase your pre-paid
payment cards via the
teachers2parents app.


